Fettig
Journal Entry 1


I chose CARE for building awareness about differences because this is something we participate in on a biweekly basis at my school.  This activity was chosen because I believe it is very helpful in delivering the best education and support for our children. I believe by collaborating with other professionals  it will help me improve my practice by receiving feedback on my work and allowing me to learn from their prior knowledge. I chose to have a parent meet up once a month because I believe face to face time fosters a better relationship than through email alone. I believe by having this time to informally meet once a month will allow the parents to have a more open line of communication. This will allow me to improve my practice by becoming a better communicator and working on my relationship skills. I chose to attend SPED seminars because I think it is a great opportunity to not only hear great speakers, but to chat with like minded individuals. The individuals who would attend these seminars would most likely be in the same field and would be able to share some knowledge or discuss current topics. I think this will help me improve my practice  by obtaining knowledge of the most up to date teaching strategies and information on the latest assistive technology available.
Journal Entry # 2
I think I do have a gender bias in the classroom, this is something I am working on. I feel as though I favored females when it came to calling on students to participate. So to counterbalance this I made a conscious effect to call on more male students. Pretty sure I realized that I was over compensating and my gender bias went the other direction. If I am unable to call on students equally I think I will get popsicle sticks and write the students names on that. That way it’ll assure the students are called on ‘randomly’ and I am able to get away from the bias. Although, a temporary solution for just one of my problems I believe it will help jump start getting rid of my bias.
